
Good Afternoon Natasha,


I hope you are well.


We are getting very close now to the submission to you of our NDP. Please can I take this 
opportunity to ask you to pass this information on to the Head of Planning, and anyone else 
whom you might feel need to be involved. Perhaps the time has come to give some thought to the 
choice of an inspector.


Please also could you send me the correct URL’s for inclusion in our appendices which will point 
to the correct sites for HBC Local Development Plan, and also the NPPF site best suited to any 
people looking at our plan.


I also include below the minutes of our latest meeting which will give you the feel of our progress, 
as well as the latest incarnation of our plan itself.


There are also appendices to the main plan on the NDP section of our village website 
www.roecliffewestwickvillage.co.uk


We have said that we hope to be in a position to submit by the end of next week. 


With Regards,		 	 Dave


